
 
 

From: Rebekah Rast <rrast@aup.edu> 
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2019 11:59 AM 
To: Faculty <Faculty@aup.edu> 
Subject: syllabus and first class ideas from the AUP Teaching and Learning Center 
  
Dear Colleagues, 
 	
Please find below links to teaching tips and first classes that may be useful as you revisit your 
course syllabi before classes begin.	
 	
1. “Teaching Ideas” from designing a course to engaging students (Cornell University):	
https://teaching.cornell.edu/teaching-resources	
2. Making the most of the first day of class


